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It is our pleasure to present you with "Krakow - Open City" and its newly improved look. After months of

preparation we are proud, albeit timid, to invite you to check out the results.

In our website we intend to inform you of international projects which involve Krakow, its

cooperation with our foreign partners as well as visits of distinguished guests from abroad. We

are hoping that the new layout, with its thematic division and news sections will enable you to

access all the information easily. It is also our intention to attract you to our projects and

encourage you to participate in the presentations, international events, surveys and

competitions.

For now, the site you see is a test version, therefore we would like to invite you to share your

opinions and suggestions regarding "Krakow - Open City" at krakow.swiat@um.krakow.pl

We also launched our Facebook account for you. Through the most popular of social networks

we would like to present our ideas and projests in a nutshell. Our Facebook site will display a

somewhat less formal side of Krakow's international cooperation, it will enable you to see and

listen to artists participating in our events, and discuss our ventures. We wish to invite our

readers who are active on Fb to visit and friend our site.
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